
Social tariffs for broadband and phone 

Social broadband tariffs help households on low 

incomes stay connected by offering cheaper and 

more affordable plans. 

Take-up of social broadband tariffs has increased from 1.2% to 3.2% since 

February 2022, yet there are still nearly 6 million eligible households 

missing out. 

Broadband social tariffs are primarily available to people in receipt of 

Universal Credit, although some providers accept other means-tested 

benefits too. 

Available from BT, Virgin Media, Sky, Vodafone, Hyperoptic, Community 

Fibre, and others, social tariffs can help protect against digital exclusion by 

offering broadband plans from as little as £12 per month. 

 

Contact your provider to see if you are eligible! 

 

More information at www.choose.co.uk/broadband/guide/social-tariffs/  

 

http://www.choose.co.uk/broadband/guide/social-tariffs/

